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Representative of the Moscow Patriarchate in the
USA meets with Patriarch Bartholomew
of Constantinople
On 27 October 2009, the acting representative of the Moscow Patriarchate in the USA archpriest
Alexander Abramov took part in the meeting of His Holiness Patriarch Bartholomew of Constantinople
with the hierarchs of the Standing Conference of the Canonical Orthodox Bishops in the Americas
(SCOBA). Present at the meeting were Archbishop Demetrios of America (Greek Orthodox
Archdiocese), Metropolitan Philip (Antiochian Orthodox Archdiocese), Metropolitan Christopher
(Serbian Orthodox Archdiocese), Metropolitan Nicholas (Carpatho-Russian Diocese), Archbishop
Nicolae (Romanian Orthodox Archdiocese), Metropolitan Jonah (Orthodox Church in America),
Metropolitan Constantine (Ukrainian Orthodox Church in the USA), and Bishop Ilia (Albanian Orthodox
Diocese).

The participants discussed the implementation of agreements reached at the Fourth Pre-Council Pan-
Orthodox Conference that took place in Chambesy last June.
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